
ANC Pathways – Report 1 

1. Completion Coaching Community Meetings: 

 The plan is to have a meeting the second Friday of each month at 12:30. We may have to change 
that time during the month of November to accommodate other responsibilities of team members.  

 

2. Progress/Work Plan for the Semester: 

 This year I have been involved with the Leading from the Middle conferences at CalPoly Pomona 
along with other community college participants.  During our meetings we discussed the sustainability of 
guided pathways as well as continually building momentum campus-wide. As a result, the BC team 
created a work/communication piece for faculty, advisors, counselors, and deans to use as a guideline 
throughout the semester to ensure students have chosen a pathway and are meeting the momentum 
points. Grace Commiso is in the process of getting this approved so we can start sharing it.  

 The work plan for the ANC group is to focus on students currently enrolled in our courses to 
choose a pathway if they have not already done so and to connect with a counselor or advisor.  

 

3. Review the Team Roster: I have reviewed the team roster and made corrections. This document is 
currently up-to-date. 

 

4. Connect with assigned counselor: I have spent time talking with Aneesha Awrey about the ANC 
pathway and up-dating her on up-coming events.  

 

5. Challenges: Meeting times are a challenge. Everyone has busy schedules making it difficult to meet 
with everyone at the same time. I have been having one-on-one conversations to make sure we are all 
up to date and moving in the same direction.  


